
		

Section	14	of	the	Road	Traffic	Regulation	Act	1984

Urgent	Closure	of:	B3098	(Part),	Erlestoke	

WILTSHIRE	COUNCIL	HEREBY	GIVE	NOTICE	that	on	02nd	April		2024,	the	following	length	of	road	shall	be	closed	to
all	Pedestrians,	Equestrians,	non-motorised	vehicles	and	motor	propelled	vehicles	in	the	interests	of	public	safety	to
enable	Wiltshire	Council	to	carry	out	Tree	and	associated	works.

B3098	(Part),	Erlestoke;	from	its	junction	with	Coulston	Road	to	the	property	known	as	72		High	Street.

Alternative	route:	via	Alternative	diversion	route	for	high	sided	vehicles:	via	B3098	(unaffected	length),	C40,	A360,
A361,	A350,	Bitham	Park,	B3098	(unaffected	length)	and	vice	versa.	Alternative	route	for	all	other	vehicles:	via
B3098	(unaffected	length),	A360,	A361,	A350,	Bitham	Park,	B3098	(unaffected	length)	and	vice	versa.

The	closure	and	diversion	route	will	be	clearly	indicated	by	traffic	signs.	Access	will	be	maintained	for	residents	and
businesses	where	possible,	although	delays	are	likely	due	to	the	nature	of	the	works.		

These	works	will	commence	on	02nd	April	2024	and	are	anticipated	to	be	required	until	12th	April	2024	between
the	hours	of	09:30	and	15:30.	This	Notice	will	have	a	maximum	duration	of	21	days.

For	further	information	regarding	these	works	please	contact		Upton	Specialised	Tree	Services		07425781122	on
behalf	of	Wiltshire	Council
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Sustainable	Transport	Group,	County	Hall,	Bythesea	Road,	Trowbridge	BA14	8JN
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